
I join Sherwood Firewise Communities in support of this ordinance. There are many abandoned 

lots that pose danger to Brooktrails and thus to Willits as well. We have had to pay out of our 

own pocket to clean up multiple lots adjacent to our property because the property owners 

ignored letters from the fire department. Please help us protect ourselves and pass the ordinance; 

we are helpless without some form of enforcement or assistance from the county. Thank you. 

 

 

 


